
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12th June 2020 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
  
Based on the current situation, I know that many of you will be as concerned as we 
are about the PGL trip in September. We want the children to have a full experience 
and for the children and staff to be safe at all times. With this in mind, we have been 
in contact with PGL to voice our concerns. It has been decided that we will postpone 
the trip until the summer term, which will hopefully allow for us to take the children 
away confident of everyone’s safety and allowing them to experience all aspects of 
the trip. 
  
It will also be a fabulous way to start their last half term of their primary journey. 
  
The new dates of the trip will be: 
 
Wednesday 9th June – Friday 11th June 2021 
 
Please note that the cost of the trip remains the same. 
  
  
Kind regards 
Mrs Marshall (Y6 teacher and PGL lead) 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 


